
 

Memorandum 
 

TO: All Premier Health Managers, Providers, and Staff [AMC, CompuNet, Fidelity Health Care, 

MVH, MVHN, MVHS, PPN, PSS, SBHI, UVMC] 

FROM:  Barbara Johnson, Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer, Premier Health 
  
DATE: April 11, 2020 

RE: Temporary Lodging for Health Care Workers 
 

As Premier Health begins treating more patients in the coming days and weeks who test positive for 
COVID-19, we wanted to make you aware of a generous offer of temporary lodging for local health 
workers that is being made by Ronald McDonald House Charities Dayton (RMHC). 
 
Beginning Tuesday, April 14, RMHC will make 13 rooms available for use by all local health care workers. 
Each room includes a private bathroom, and is furnished with two twin beds, a couch, an armoire, and a 
TV. WiFi is available. 
 
Each room is intended to house one occupant per night. No additional visitors will be permitted. RMHC 
will clean the rooms between each stay, and the rooms will be “made up” upon arrival, with clean linens 
and fresh towels provided. 
 
All common areas of the Ronald McDonald House will be closed except the laundry room. RMHC will 
make detergent available. A beverage area will be stocked with Keurig products and cold bottled water 
for guests. 
 
If you are interested, please contact Morgan Miliner at mnmiliner@premierhealth.com to be referred 
for consideration for lodging. When emailing, please provide the following information to Morgan: 

• First and last name 

• Cell phone number 

• Email address 

• Emergency contact name and phone number 

• Requested check-in date 

Health care workers will be contacted directly by RMHC staff to make arrangements for a stay. 
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